
I would like to express my anger at the Bill that has been put forward. 
 
I am a recreational fisherman, pumping thousands of dollars a year into 
the economy fishing for Marlin off the East Coast of Queensland. I tag 
and release in a HEALTHY state every fish I catch. This bill would kill 
economies of small towns up and down the coasts of Australia. It needs 
to be ammended so all references to fishing are excluded. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Wayne Shelley 
208 Bayview Street 
Runaway Bay QLD 4216 
 




